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Health insurance “backstop” – available to anyone
who can’t get coverage elsewhere

Current enrollment over 40,000 - and more than
162,000 (1 in 7 Rhode Islanders) have had HSRI
coverage at some point

Monthly premiums are based on income - more
than 90% qualify for tax credits to lower premiums

At the end of 2025, $40M in
enhanced federal support will
expire

Almost everyone will see their
premiums jump – by an average
of 85%, but much more for some
enrollees

Many people will go uninsured,
enroll in skimpier plans, or skip
health care services

Be funded through contributions from all commercial insurance, including large employer plans

Be able to fully replace the expiring federal tax credits with an approximately 1% assessment

This bill, sponsored by Rep. Speakman and Sen. Lauria, creates a state affordability program that would:

Pass the Rhode Island Individual Market Affordability Act!

Help keep backstop coverage through HSRI affordable and accessible for Rhode Islanders


